By Registered Post
RTI Matter

No. 22/24/2018-E.111 |23
Government of India
Ministry of Water Resources, RD & GR

Central Water Commission
kkk

sl Floor(S), Sewa Bhawan,
R. K. Puram, New Delhi — 110066
Dated, the va % Dec., 2018
To,

Shri Ashish Kumar,

103, First Floor, Radha Krishna Towers,

73, Street No. 8, Brindavan Colony,

Habsiguda, Uppal Kalan,

Telangana- 500007.

(Email: ashishnanu@gmail.com)

Subject: Information sought under Right to Information Act, 2005.

Sir,

I 'am to refer to your application dated 28-11-2018 (Registration No.
CWCND/R/2018/50221) on the subject mentioned above and to say that, so far as Estt.-III Section
of Central Water Commission is concerned, the desired information belongs to 19 years old i.e.
from 1990 to 2008 and is/may be available in different files. You can inspect the files/records and
choose/select the document required by you, so that the same can be made available to you. To fix
up the date(s) for inspection of the files by you or your authorized representatives conversant with
the matter, it is proposed that a mutual convenient dates(s) may be finalized.

B
4 You are, therefore, requested to give a convenient Jto inspect the files. A list/index of
concerned files related to your original RTI request will be made available to you or your
authorized representative at the time of inspection.

3 It is also informed that as per Para 4(f) of Right to Information Rules, 2012, no fee for
inspection or records for the first hour of inspection and a fee of rupees five for each subsequent
hour or fraction thereof will be charged.

4. In case you are not satisfied with above reply, an appeal can be preferred to Appellate
Authority indicated below within 30 days of the issue of this letter:-

Shri.Ashis Banerjee,
Secretary & Appellate Authority, CWC, 2™ Floor(S), SewaBhavan,
R.K. Puram, New Delhi-110 066.
Tel. No. +91-11-26187232(0) Fax No. 011-2619 5516.
Yours faithfully,

&% RV S 'M\q

(S.K. NANDA)
UNDER SECRETARY (Estt-IIT) & CPIO
Tel : 2958 3319

Copy to : Under Secretary & Nodal Officer, CWC, New Delhi w.r.t. their letter No. A-49012/8/
2018 /RTI/516 dated 29-11-2018.




